HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent 908-995-2401
Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator www.hollandschool.org
August 2024

Dear Kindergarten Parents/Guardians,

Welcome! We are so excited to welcome you to Holland Township School. Our annual Kindergarten
Orientation will take place on Tuesday, August 27, 2024 from 11:00-12:00. Parents and rising
Kindergarteners may come freely to meet their teacher and see their classroom.

Shortly, parents/guardians will be notified to check the Parent Portal in Genesis to complete forms and
view the name of their child’s teacher.

in addition, if your child will be taking the bus, we will have one on campus for your child to familiarize
him/herself with.

Finally, parents are welcome to bring student supplies in to alleviate having to carry it in on the first day
of school.

Room Teacher
Number
Al Ms. Raulf
A2 Ms. Brogan
A3 Mrs. Deckert
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Please contact me with questions.

Sincerely,

N .

Susan Wardell

710 Milford Warren Glen Road, Milford, NJ 08848



